McDonald County Commission—Minutes
June 11, 2014

Present:

David Holloway- Western Commissioner

John Bunch - Eastern Commissioner

Absent: Keith Lindquist- Presiding Commissioner

Barbara Williams - County Clerk

General Business
Commission approved bills & signed checks in the amount of $91,409.53 total for all funds.

Commission reviewed news concerning the SWEPCO lines that were attempting to cross lower McDonald
County. The decision to halt the project until further research was done was very good news since the
Commission & many concerned citizens had registered their concerns with the state. The future of the

project will be closely watched.

Paige Behm, Health Dept. Administrator, met with the Commission to invite them to the Livable Streets
Advocacy Workshop on June 16th from 6 - 8:30 at the Community Center in Pineville. Several Guest
speakers will make it very interesting & hopefully will inform people on ways to make our streets safer.
The public is welcome to attend

ADIOURN
Commission will reconvene on June 16th 2014
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